
 
 

 

The West Norwalk Association (WNA) was founded in 1947 and is one of the 
oldest neighborhood associations in the country. We act as a “Quality of Life” 
organization with volunteers providing their time for “Good Deeds” such as 
cleanups, scholarships, Fox Run School donations, tree plantings, adopt a spots, 
food drives and political forums.  

The Board members also attend meetings and provide information about zoning 
issues, traffic problems, flooding and other concerns raised by members of the 
Association.  In addition, the Association mails out an annual newsletter to 1300 
households with updates on our efforts and useful information on various topics.  

We hold an Annual Meeting during October to welcome new Board members and 
offer the public a chance to meet and hear from leaders within our city. We mail out 
invitations to our signature holiday party which is held in December and offers a 
chance for the community to meet neighbors during this festive gathering. 

Become actively involved in the preservation of West Norwalk by becoming an 
engaged and dues-paying member of your Association. 

Please understand that ALL OF THE DUES collected are used for direct benefit to 
the residents. None is used for administration!! All of the Board members serve 
“pro bono” and give their time freely and generously. 

Membership Dues: 
 

West Norwalk Resident  $40 

West Norwalk Good Neighbor  $60 

West Norwalk Community Builder  $100 

 

 Name____________________________________ 

 Street____________________________________ 

 Zip__________    Telephone______________________ 

 Email address__________________________________ 

 
Join us today by returning this application with your 2018 dues payable to the West 
Norwalk Association and mail to: 
 

West Norwalk Association 
PO Box 381 

Norwalk, CT  06852-0381 
 
What would you like to see the WNA work on in the coming year? 
_______________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

2018 
WNA MEMBERSHIP DUES 

Board of Directors: 
 

Board@westnorwalk.org 
 

Anthony Carrano: President 
 

Ken D'Arinzo: Vice-President 
 

Brian Forschino: Treasurer 
 

Isabelle Hargrove: Member 
 

Robert Notley: Member 
 

Kristin Clemens: Member 
 

Ted Stepanoff: Member 

 
 
 
 

 


